July 22nd 2021

Dear Central Language Academy Family:

This is your Principal, James Valadez asking for your help on an important project. Our school is gathering information to help us qualify for more money for our school. This is very important to our school and we are depending on you to help.

We need you to fill out this ONLINE form no later than August 30th. Please click on link below titled "Online Alternate Income Form-LCFF Data Collection Survey SY 21-22." This form may look a lot like the meal application form, but it is different and does not determine your child's eligibility for meals. This year ALL STUDENTS AT CLA WILL RECEIVE MEALS AT NO CHARGE.

Thank you so much for your help and sending the form in by our August 30th deadline.

Sincerely,

Principal James Valadez